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Courtesy call on the Joint Chief of Staff by Commander, US Space Command 

 

On May 21, General Yamazaki, Joint Chief of Staff, received a courtesy call from General Dickinson, 

Commander, U.S. Space Command. 

 

They exchanged views on the importance of ensuring the stable use of outer space and defense 

cooperation including Space Situational Awareness between both countries, based on the latest 

situation. Also they agreed to promote cooperation each other in order to further strengthen Japan-

U.S. alliance.  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


